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JERSEY DAY – FRIDAY 4 SEPTEMBER 2020 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Friday 4 September, students and staff members are invited to wear their favourite sports shirt 
or jersey to school to mark Jersey Day 2020. 
 
Jersey Day has been inspired by the story of Nathan Gremmo, a Hills local, who was tragically lost 
in an accident in May 2015. Nathan’s family chose to give the gift of life to others through organ 
donation to honour the legacy of Nathan’s generous personality. 
 
This campaign is all about raising awareness – no cost is involved for those wishing to participate. 
Students are asked to simply wear their favourite sporting jersey to school on Friday 4 September 
which might be from a professional or local sporting team. Teachers will speak at an age-appropriate 
level about the day and its meaning and parents may choose whether they wish to engage in further 
conversations at home. 
 
Please contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tom Moth 
Principal 
26 August 2020 


